## **TUCKAHOE GARDEN CLUB OF WESTHAMPTON**

## Membership Meeting Wednesday, January 15, 2020

The regular monthly membership meeting of the Tuckahoe Garden Club was held on Wednesday, January 15 at Lewis Ginter Botanical Garden. The meeting was jointly held with James River Garden Club.

- Margot Show, editor of FLOWER magazine spoke and signed her new book, Living Floral.
- Two GCA representatives from Zone 7 attended: Director, DeLane Porter and Zone Chairman, Betsy Huffman.

No announcements or new business were made or conducted.

Respectfully submitted, Ellen Buoyer Recording Secretary January 27, 2020